
 
  

 

Project No: UGT0133690 
CU-717 

     
Date:  October 4, 2013 
 
To:  Ashley Dupree (Senior Engineer) 
   
From:  Fernando Guevara 
  Real Estate Group 

 
Subject: Proposed Private Road and Underground Utility Easement  

METC received a request from Robert M. Boeve for a permanent easement. Mr. Boeve 
intends to construct a 33’ wide private road easement and underground utilities. The 
dimensions of the easement are 33’ in width by 330’ in length. The nearest existing 
electrical towers are located approximately 275’ North of the proposed north easement 
line and approximately 550’ South of the proposed South easement line. Furthermore, 
pursuant to the Amended and Restated Easement Agreement, METC/ITC needs to 
submit a response letter by October 19, 2013 
 
Please review and return to my attention with your recommendations/comments. 

 
Attachments 
 

Real Estate and Claims Division 
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Proposed 33' private road and underground utility easement 









